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NEWS & NOTES 
A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER TO KEEP YOU INFORMED  

APRIL 2021 501(C)3 CHARITY 

 

After coming off a year of being on lock down orders, things 
are starting to look much brighter.  Our school students are 
back in the classroom for in person learning and socialization, 
which is great for every student and parent.   

The construction of Haven of Haven of Hope is taking shape 
very quickly, which is also looking very bright.  The concrete 
foundation will be poured for the office building and the 
cottage on April 4th and 5th and the walls will be put up in 
whole units.  The wall crew will begin working six days a week 
soon to make up for some time lost due to weather.  The new 
facility will be beautiful upon completion and we look forward 
to helping so many.   

The Haven of Hope Board is currently seeking applications for the job of the Executive Director.  The job 
description and requirements are posted on indeed.com and www.facebook.com/HOHArtesia 

Please feel free to go to our website to learn more about Haven of Hope, www.havenofhopenm.com 

 

BOARD ADDITION 
We are excited to announce an addition to our team.  Judy Stewart has joined our Board of Directors and will 

be an invaluable resource.  With a career in education and counseling, we are sure Judy will make a huge 

contribution to Haven of Hope. 

JOIN OUR CAUSE 

We are just like you.  We are teachers, business executives, 

parents, retirees, students…you name it.  But the one thing 

we all have in common is our dedication to make lasting 

change for families in Artesia.  Our primary goal is to assist 

families headed by single women struggling to attain 

adequate housing and sustainable employment.  We are a 

local response to the distressing realities of our nation's 

growing housing crisis.  And the more volunteers we have, 

the bigger impact we can all make.  Email 

laura@havenofhopenm.com for more information. 

Anna Kelley, Board President 

http://www.havenofhopenm.com/
http://www.facebook.com/HOHArtesia
http://www.havenofhopenm.com/
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WE ARE A "HANDS-ON" ORGANIZATION.  WOMEN WHO CHOOSE TO 

LIVE IN HAVEN OF HOPE ARE CHOOSING TO TAKE A POSITIVE STEP 

TOWARD IMPROVING THEIR LIVES.   

 

In the next few months, we will be actively seeking single mothers who are 

ideal candidates and are motivated to become self-sufficient.  Haven of 

Hope will provide single mothers and their children housing, mentoring, 

financial planning classes, and access to community resources.  

In return, mothers must agree to Haven of Hope’s structure: no pets; no 

overnight guests; boyfriend or significant other are not allowed on property.  

Mothers are responsible for providing food for their families. 

We will help our clients access community resources to provide legal 

assistance, childcare, job resume preparation, counseling for women and 

children, and other support services to help families get started in the right 

direction.  

If you know of someone who is a good candidate for Haven of Hope and 

meets our program requirements, email us at laura@havenofhope.nm  

 

OPENING FALL 2021  

  

 

1.  Full-time custody of at 

least one child under the 

age of 18. 

2. No criminal history. 

3. No active drug or alcohol 

case. 

4. No open CYFD cases. 

5. Must be working 32 

hours or more a week, or 

going to school full time, 

or a combination of both. 

6. Participate in Life Skills 

Training and Self 

Development 

7. Upkeep of HOH room and 

community living areas 

8. Ability to pay $50 a 

month rent. 

9. Must have a car. 

HAVEN OF HOPE 
PROGRAM 

REQUIREMENTS 

http://www.havenofhopenm.com/
mailto:laura@havenofhope.nm

